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Department, Schools, community agencies and faith-based
organizations can all be involved. Please support the Wear
Orange Proclamation at the meeting Monday night. I will see you
there.

Unless restricted by law, all correspondence to and from Roseville City
government offices, including information submitted through electronic forms such
as this one, may be public data subject to the Minnesota Data Practices Act
and/or may be disclosed to third parties.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.



From: noreply@civicplus.com
To: *RVCouncil; Rebecca Olson; Pat Trudgeon
Subject: Online Form Submittal: Contact City Council
Date: Sunday, May 22, 2022 11:55:13 PM

Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use
caution.

Contact City Council

Please complete this online form and submit.

Subject Gun Violence Prevention Day

Contact Information

Name: Susan Fite

Address: 1800 Alta Vista Dr.

City: Roseville

State: MN

Zip: 55113

This form goes to the Mayor, all Councilmembers and certain City Staff. Due to
the volume of emails submitted, a personal reply is not always possible.

How would you prefer
to be contacted?
Remember to fill in the
corresponding contact
information.

Email

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Please Share Your
Comment, Question or
Concern

Dear Mayor Roe and Council Members,
Since I can’t be at the meeting on May 23rd, I want to take this
opportunity to add my voice to those who will be there in support
of a resolution regarding Gun Violence Awareness Day. This
resolution is a way for Roseville to acknowledge the toll gun
violence takes on our state and our nation every day. It’s a way
to say we value a safer community - one that is safer for our
children, our neighbors, and our public safety officers. According
to the CDC, in an average year, 462 people in Minnesota die by
guns. I hope you will resolve to recognize and honor those



victims of gun violence each year by creating Gun Violence
Awareness Day in Roseville.
Sincerely,
Sue Fite
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